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Monday 1st March 2021 
 

School Re-Opening Guidance 8th March 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to welcome you and your child/children back from Monday 8th March 2021. 
 
As part of the guidelines from the Government, we will continue to implement staggered start and 
finish times for each year group. 
 
All siblings will enter/exit the school together. Any Yr 3-6 children with siblings in the Infant school 
(Nur-Yr 2) will enter/exit via the Infant Gate (Park Lane).  
If you and your sibling/s are in the Junior school, you will enter/exit the school via the gate in 
Worcester Avenue. 
 
The Junior School children (Years 3-6), will enter and leave the school via the gate in Worcester 
Avenue.   
 
No Parents/Carers will be allowed on the school premises, unless you need to see someone as a 
matter of urgency. If you need to speak to a member of staff, please phone the school.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
You must be on time – children who are late, will have to wait until all other children have entered 
the building safely. You will then be directed to the school office to drop off your child. 
 
School dinners will be provided as normal. If you provide your child/children with a packed lunch, 
please ensure that it is in a tight closing container. Please do not send packed lunches in plastic bags. 
Please provide a balanced and healthy packed lunch. 
 
We will be following guidelines from the Government and social distancing measures will be in place. 
This is to ensure that your child/children, the staff and the wider school community stay safe. These 
will be reviewed regularly and updated in line with Government, and Local Authority advice. Some of 
the measures we have are: 
 

Year group Drop Off Time Pick Up Time Drop Off/Pick Up Point 
Siblings 8.50am – 8.55am 2.50pm-2.55pm  

 
Infant Gate on Park Lane 

Rec 8.45am-8.50am 2.45pm-2.50pm 
1 9.00am – 9.05am 3.00pm – 3.05pm 

2 9.15am – 9.20am 3.15pm – 3.20pm 
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• Children will have their collective worship in their classrooms. 
• Children will have break times and lunch times with their year group only. 
• PE Days- the children will come to school wearing their PE kits (White T-shirt, black/navy blue 

leggings, jogging bottoms or shorts, plimsolls or black or white trainers). We also ask that you 
make sure that PE kits are washed after use. 

 
Class Name P.E. Day 

St Elizabeth Thursday 

St Martin Wednesday  

St Joseph Thursday 

St Francis Monday 

St Clare Tuesday 

 
Breakfast Club 
Breakfast Club will start from Monday 8 March 2021, 8.00am-8.45am. Please phone the school office, 
if you wish to attend Breakfast Club.  
 
Reminders 
Please remind your child/children of the importance of regularly washing their hands with warm 
water and soap. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please speak to a member of staff.  
 
We, as always, thank you for your support. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss R Timms 
Head of Infant School  
 
 
 
 


